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One Great Hour of Sharing  

Hurricane Ian and Fiona Relief 
October 6, 2022 
 
 
 
 

Our hearts go out to the people impacted by recent natural disasters as we see the devastation in their 
communities. Congregationalists join the country in lifting them in prayer. We are preparing to offer 
them tangible support. 
 

The Mission and Outreach Ministry Council (MOMC), on behalf of the National Association of 
Congregational Christian Churches, is gratefully receiving funds to assist with relief efforts.  
 
In times of crisis, the MOMC makes every effort to work through member churches and missions 
closest to those in need. ECHO International, an NACCC mission, has sustained major damage. Some 
NACCC churches in the disaster zone may need assistance. Where our churches and missions are not 
present, we work through respected and responsible organizations that meet NACCC requirements.  
 
To mail a check or donate online: 

Mailing address 
NACCC – OGHS 
PO Box 288 
Oak Creek WI 53154 
 
On-line donations: www.naccc.org/donate  or click here 
 
*When donating by mail or online, please indicate that your gift is for Ian/Fiona. 
 

If you have questions, or if your church is working to help in this crisis, please contact Julie Robie, 

Missions Coordinator: jrobie@naccc.org.  

 
NACCC Mission Statement 

Our mission: To nurture fellowship among Congregational Christian Churches and to support ministries 

of the local church in its community and to the world, all in the name of Christ 
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